
 

 

February 2021 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The February meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, February 20, 2021 on Zoom at 5:33:06 PM by President Mary Lampert 

and the (unusually loud) crickets. We met earlier than usual so we could attend a Zoom 

program at 6 PM. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Dues are due. You can mail your dues to Sam at the post office box. 

 

According to Sam, only one member had paid dues prior to the meeting, but none of the 

officers had paid. Can officers actually serve without paying dues? Mike K. said the 

bylaws do not answer. This year has been an edge case, though. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Judy said next month’s program will be a Stephanie Osborn reading. 

 

Sam asked if everyone has a link to the program. 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

No Not-a-Con business. Mary will contact the con hotel “real soon now”. 

 

No DeepSouthCon 60 business yet. 

 

Please email Judy with program ideas for future NASFA meetings. 

 

There has been no change with the church (the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 

Baptist Church). We can start meeting there again when we’re ready. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 5:43:10 PM. 

 

The February program was a 6 PM “An Anecdotal History of Southern US Fandom” 

Zoom panel put on by FANAC. After the panel wound down, we returned to the NASFA 

Zoom meeting room for the After the Meeting Meeting. 

 


